
 

 

Thank you . . . 
…to the previous Trustees for their work starting this process, to Adjusters International for 
getting us the best settlement, and to the residents for their patience as we rebuilt. 

The Numbers . . . 
The Township received $524,603.15 in insurance 
money to rebuild the township garage. With these funds 
we were able to construct an 8,118 sq. ft., 6-bay 
garage with radiant floor heat and office space. 
 

Additionally, the township received over $526,000 
for vehicles and the building’s contents (more than 480 
cataloged and assessed items). 
 

The journey . . . 
After the July 15th, 2016 Township Garage fire, the Township Trustees hired Adjusters 
International to help negotiate the best possible settlement with our insurance company. After 
3 years, we are happy to report that we have received our final payment. We are also happy to 
report that despite the hardships we have endured by losing almost all our major equipment 
and not having a building for over 2 years, the township did not have to incur any major debt or 
go to the voters for additional money to make it through this difficult time. 

Major Equipment Replaced: 
- Front End Loader 
- Backhoe 
- One-Ton Pickup 
- Snowplow(s) 
- Mowers 


